
CWMP Project Update 
Sudbury, Massachusetts 

 WOODARD & CURRAN  1 of 1 
 

 

APRIL 2021 
Project Work 
Recently Completed Work:  

• Continued progress on Comprehensive Wastewater Management 

Plan (CWMP) Report summarizing work completed to date.  

• Public outreach discussed in a meeting with the Town. 

• Received response from the Massachusetts Historical 

Commission.  

Next Month: 

• Preparing draft version of the CWMP Report. 

• Meeting with MEPA to request a single MEPA filing. 

• Review response from the Massachusetts Historical Commission.  

• Preparing Environment Notification Form (ENF) and Single 

Environmental Impact Review (SEIR) for MEPA filing. 

• Presentation to the Select Board late May – early June. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Highlights of Future 

Work / Tasks 

o Reviewing next steps for 
Massachusetts Historical 
Commission requirements 

o Presentation to the Select 
Board 

o Meeting with MEPA 

Project Contacts: 

- Daniel Nason, Director of Public Works; nasond@sudbury.ma.us; 978.440.5490 

 


